
• Our trailer is in the alley south of Scooter’s Pub 

  & Grub– Feel free to drop them off.  

 

• Or if you are needing someone to pick them up,    

 please email the contact below for coordination.   

Heather Shaw at: heather.shaw@clowvalve.com 

Thank you for supporting our NM Juniors!!! 

All cans and bottles welcome!!! 


